
   
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Brinton Museum Announces Retirement of Longtime Curator Barb McNab 
 
[Big Horn, Wyoming, April 16, 2025] – The Brinton Museum announces the retirement of Barb McNab, 
Curator of Exhibitions, after 11½ years of dedicated service. Barb has made a significant impact on 
the museum through her thoughtful curatorial work, deep knowledge of Western art, and unwavering 
commitment to sharing the museum’s collections and stories with the public. 

Barb joined The Brinton Museum in early 2014 and quickly became a vital part of the institution’s 
curatorial team. Over the years, her careful stewardship of the museum’s exhibitions has helped 
elevate The Brinton’s reputation as a leading center for Western and American Indian art and culture. 
Her collaborative spirit, attention to detail, and genuine enthusiasm for the work have enriched the 
experience of visitors, staff, and artists alike. 

“While we are sad to see Barb step back, we are deeply grateful for the time, energy, and 
thoughtfulness she has poured into her work,” said Kendra Heimbuck, Executive Director. “Her 
dedication to the museum and her careful, measured approach to curatorial projects have left a 
lasting legacy.” 

Barb will remain in her full-time role through May 20, 2025, and then transition to a part-time capacity 
for the remainder of the calendar year to support a smooth handoff and continued momentum. Her 
continued presence during this time will be invaluable as the museum evaluates its curatorial structure 
and begins the process of recruiting her successor. 

Barb reflects on her time at The Brinton as an “amazing journey,” one enriched by the community, 
landscape, and cultural experiences she embraced fully during her tenure. From curating major 
exhibitions to working with the museum’s American Indian Advisory Council, Barb’s leadership and 
presence have shaped The Brinton Museum in profound ways. 

The Brinton Museum looks forward to celebrating Barb’s career and contributions in the coming 
months and wishes her the very best as she embarks on this new chapter. 

## 

Contact: 
Kendra Heimbuck, Executive Director 
kheimbuck@thebrintonmuseum.org 
307-763-5928 

About The Brinton Museum:  
Founded in 1960, The Brinton Museum is an institution dedicated to preserving the art, history and 
culture of the West. Located on the historic Quarter Circle A Ranch in the foothills of the majestic 
Bighorn Mountains, it features 19th, 20th and 21st century American and American Indian Art in a 
historic Western setting. The Brinton Museum offers free general admission, generously sponsored by 
Ramaco Carbon, LLC, and is a participating member of the North American Reciprocal Museum 
(NARM) Association.   

mailto:kheimbuck@thebrintonmuseum.org


Hours: Open Thursday to Monday, 9:30 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
Telephone: 307-672-3173 
Address: 239 Brinton Road, Big Horn, WY 82833 
Web: www.thebrintonmuseum.org 
 

http://www.thebrintonmuseum.org/

